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Prof. Kristiina Kumpulainen  
University of Helsinki  
Finland 
email:  kristiina.kumpulainen@helsinki.fi  

 

Dordrecht, May 7, 2019 

 

Re: Welcome to the editorial board of “Social Interaction in Learning  

and Development”  

Dear Prof. Kumpulainen, 

 

On behalf of Springer and Series Editors Aleksander Baucal and Francesco Arcidiacono, I would hereby 

like to congratulate you on your appointment as Editorial Board member for our book series Social 

Interaction in Learning and Development. We are very pleased to have you on board and wish you a 

warm welcome.  

 

As a member of the Editorial Board, you will be expected to offer advice on developments in the field, 

translating this into potential ideas for future volumes and authors in the Series, as well as providing 

recommendations on the development and dissemination of the Series. You may also be asked to act 

as a referee for book proposals or as a manuscript reviewer in your area of expertise.  

 

In recognition of your service to the field through membership on this board, you will receive a 

complimentary printed copy and e-book of each volume that will be published in the Series. For this 

purpose, please send us the address we may send this to. Further to this your name and affiliation will 

be published on the Series’ website (link to follow shortly) and will appear in the front matter of the 

published volumes. You will also benefit from an additional 40% discount on all your Springer book 

and e-book orders. Your appointment to this role will be for an initial fixed term of 3 years, with the 

option of renewal for another three-year term, and one- month notification upon termination.  

 

We are thrilled to start working with you on this exciting Series and we look forward to a pleasant and 

fruitful cooperation. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding your 

responsibilities as an Editorial Board member or any other issue for that matter. I would be more than 

happy to get in touch with you. 

 

Should you have comments, advice, ideas for new topics or ways in which we can reach a greater 

potential audience, we look forward to hearing them. Thank you for your participation in the book 

series. 
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Warm wishes, 

 

Natalie Rieborn  Aleksander Baucal    Francesco Arcidiacono 

Natalie Rieborn,  Aleksander Baucal,   Francesco Arcidiacono, 

Springer   Series Editor    Series Editor  

 


